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Marygrace Goddu

From: Eric Dightman <ericdightman@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 8:47 AM
To: Marygrace Goddu
Subject: ADU at 301 Maple Park Ave SE

External Email Alert! 
This email originated from a source outside of the City's network. Use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments. 

Hi Marygrace - I'm attaching some renderings of what we're thinking the ADU would look like.  I'll give you a 
call after sending this to you to try to set up a time to meet with the committee. 
 

 
 

 
 
Ok - hopefully talk to you shortly. 
 
Thank you 
Eric 


